
 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently read 

at home. 

 
Reception =  Jacob Windle 
Class 1 =  Alban Benjamin 
Class 2 =   Zoya Noor 
Class 3 =   George Aspin 
Class 4 =  William Holmes 
Class 5 =  Maddie Cooke 
Class 6 =   Anastasia Garbutt-Maher 

 

 
 

For  showing our values of Love, Friendship, Trust & Honesty 

Bunnies =  Evelyn Bridge 
Owls =   Lucy Whitham 
Reception =   Eloise McManus 
Class 1 =    Maryum Hussain 
Class 2 =   Eve Winstanley 
Class 3 =  Kayden Preston-Mullin 
Class 4 =   Will Kelly 
Class 5 =    Oliver Wilson 
Class 6 =   May Winstanley 

Stars of  the 

Week 

Tomorrow (Thursday) we will 

break up for our Easter       

Holidays and we will return on 

Monday 19th April. The start 

and finish times will continue      

as they have this term. 

We recommend that children 

continue to read daily during 

the Easter Holidays either real 

books or through BugClub! 

We hope all our families have 

a wonderful Easter! 

Todmorden CE (A) J, I & N School 

Wednesday 31st March 2021 

Bunnies =   Merle Inglehearn-Ambler 
Owls =  Jonah Driscoll 
Reception =  Leo Vincze 
Class 1 =   Stanley Lively 
Class 2 =   Marshal Goldie 
Class 3 =  Charley Fish 
Class 4 =   Leon Gengler 
Class 5 =     Alice Chapman 
Class 6 =     Zoe Bedford 

For children who have a positive ‘can do’ learning attitude. 

If your child has a positive COVID test in the first 3 to 4 days 

of the holiday please contact school on                          

woodlands@todmorden-jun.calderdale.sch.uk 

Please find  an   

extra curricular 

club sheet at-

tached to this 

newsletter (there should have been a copy in 

your child’s book bag on Monday).  Unfortunately 

due to the nature of our bubbles and the fact we 

can not mix widely within school, our clubs have 

had to be reduced. This sheet need to be         

returned by tomorrow. Places are not guaranteed 

and places will be confirmed after Easter. Thank 

you. 

Tomorrow will be Mrs Lee’s last day at our 

school as she starts her new job as the 

headteacher of St. Augustine’s CE Primary 

School after Easter. 

All the children, staff and governors would like to 

thank her for the 25 years that she has dedicat-

ed to our wonderful school and for teaching   

generations of Todmorden children. 

We hope she will ‘Soar High’ in her new role, 

taking our values of Love, Friendship, Trust and 

Honesty with her.  We know tomorrow will be a 

sad day but we 

hope she will al-

ways hold ‘National’ 

close to her heart.  

Goodbye Mrs Lee, 

we will miss you! 

Look out on our website later for photographs of our farm experience. 
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